
Message from the Principal...

What’s On..

July 23 - Students return
August 1 - Kinder 2025 Visit
August 2 - Zone Athletics Carnival
August 5 - P & C Meeting 6pm
August 5 - ICAS Digital Technologies & Writing
August 5 - Shine On Dress Rehearsal
August 6 - GLLC Award Ceremony
August 7 - Shine On
August 8 - Education Week Assembly 
August 12 - ICAS English
August 13 - Environmentors visit Kinder to Year 2
August 15 - Kinder 2025 Visit
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RESPECT         RESPONSIBILITY       CARE

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back to Term 3! I hope you had a relaxing holiday and are ready for another busy and
exciting term. It is always a joy to see the smiling faces of our students returning to school.

This term we celebrate Public Education in Week 3. The Great Lakes Learning Community Schools
(Bungwahl PS, Pacific Palms PS, Forster PS, Tuncurry PS, Hallidays Point PS, The Great Lakes Colleges and
our beautiful school) have been busy preparing for the Shine On Performing Arts production. Our
school choir will join the mass choir to perform, and the talented Nabibeats will also be performing.
The Shine On committee are organising how the purchase of tickets will proceed. I will communicate
this with you as soon as I am informed. 

Our Kindergarten 2025 visits start in Week 2 this term and continue until Week 5, Term 4. During this
time we welcome children from Nabiac Early Learning, Nabiac Preschool and all other children who
will be attending Kindergarten in 2025 at the 'best little school...anywhere'. For more information,
please contact the front office. 

If you are aware of any families who are intending on enrolling at Nabiac PS for 2025, please ask
them to contact the office as soon as possible. If your child is currently enrolled in Years K-5 and you
are looking at moving next year, please also inform the office ASAP. 2025 anticipated enrolment
numbers are soon due for schools to submit. 

I am looking forward to a positive and 
productive term ahead.

Have a lovely week!
Lorelle O'Brien



NAIDOC Activities





Congratulations to the following students on their fabulous performances in
our School Spelling Bee.
The results from Year 3 are as follows:
1st. Jhett O’Brien
2nd. Ellie Jeffree
3rd. Diesel Guthrie
4th. Summer Potts
The results from Year 4 are as follows:
1st. Evie Hill
2nd. Flick Twaddell
3rd. Cassidy Stockdale
4th. Ivy Drury
The results from Year 5 are as follows:
1st. Indianna Witt
2nd. Noah Spychala
3rd. Alex Allman
4th. Hannah Plevey
The results from Year 6 are as follows:
1st. Joey Hill
2nd. Harry Hinsby
3rd. Kiara Infante
4th. Maddison Dunn

The winner from each class then competed against the other class in their
stage to come up with stage winners. The student who came 1st in their stage
qualified for the Regional finals.
The results for Stage 2 are:
1st. Ellie Jeffree
2nd. Jhett O’Brien

The results for Stage 3 are:
1st. Hannah Plevey
2nd. Joey Hill

Congratulations Ellie and Hannah and good luck at the
Regional Finals. 

Spelling Bee



Nabiac Public School uses the Positive Behaviour for
Learning (PBL) Program. The school’s code of behaviour is

underpinned by the expectations of:
         Respect                     Responsibility                Care             

The Canberra excursion for Years 5
and 6 is this term! Please remember

to continue paying instalments
through School Bytes. These can be

paid by clicking on “Statement of
Account” then entering the amount
you wish to pay in the balance box.

Cash or card payments can be made
at the office. 

Fridays are sports days and sports
uniform is to be worn. Students can

wear sports club, PSSA & Zone
Jumpers on Fridays only. Please
remember to wear your school

uniform jumpers on non sport days. 



Nabiac P & C School Uniform Shop

The P & C uniform shop is open Tuesday mornings from 8.45am to
9.15am. If you are unable
to come in person, you may
order and pay through the 
Spriggy App and collect
from the office.
The uniform shop also 
sells quality preloved 
uniforms for $3.00. 
We always appreciate 
donations of second hand
uniforms.

Canteen Roster

Please remember to
respond to your

children’s absences on
School Bytes or contact
the office as soon as you

receive the message.

For the safety of our students,  we
ask that dogs are not brought into
the school grounds or near school

entrances unless prior
arrangements have been made with
the class teacher for show and tell. 


